




 

4.5.3 Islands – The programme of cemetery development locations, highlights the 
desire for the retention of a local burial service, including at least one 

“active” cemetery on main inhabited islands, wherever practicable. 
 

4.6. Climate Change – Due regard will be given to climate change with a view to 
minimising any climate change impact and these will be considered as 
and when they arise. 

 
4.7  Risk – Land suitability, availability and development costs, may affect the 

viability of retaining a local burial service.  
 
4.8  Customer Service – Cemetery development programme aims to provide and 

maintain the burial service at local level where ever practicable.   
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